
P81. Extension to Dwellinghouse at 32 Broomside Place, Larbert, FK5 3EG
for Mr Stuart and Laura Cordiner – P/19/0527/FUL

The committee considered a report by the Director of Development Services
on an application for planning permission for the extension to dwellinghouse
at 32 Broomside Place, Larbert – P/19/0527/FUL.

Decision

The committee agreed to continue consideration of the application in
order to allow an unaccompanied inspection of the application site and
thereafter that the matter be submitted for consideration to a special
meeting of the Committee on 2 December 2019 at 1.30pm at which
meeting a hearing session would be conducted.


